
 
 

SEA/da/Ofsted 2021 
 

29th November 2021 
 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

I hope this letter finds you safe and well.  I am writing to all parents and 
carers today with the outcome of our latest Ofsted inspection that took 

place on November 3rd and 4th.   
 

I am delighted to inform all parents and carers that the hard work and effort over the 
last four years from pupils, staff and parents was recognised.  The outcome of the 

inspection has seen Bloxwich Primary and Secondary rated as the ‘GOOD’ Academy we 
all know it is.   

 

Ms Shepherd and I could not be prouder with the outcome of the inspection as all 
categories were awarded as good:- 

 
The Quality of Education   -  Good 

Behaviour and Attitudes  - Good 
Personal Development   -  Good 

Leadership and Management  -  Good 
Early Years provision   -  Good 

Sixth-Form provision   - Good 
 

This is the first time the Academy has achieved this status and we will continue to drive 
our standards for your child, to obtain the outstanding grade we know we can meet. 

 
May I thank you all for your continued support and rest assured that we will endeavour 

to continue to `Be The Best We Can Be’ each and every day. 
 

A copy of the report can be found on our website at www.bloxwichacademy.co.uk and 
will be text out to all parents and carers. 

 
It is a pleasure everyday welcoming your child through our doors and watching them 

grow and develop. 

 
Yours sincerely      

             

    
Mr A Seager      Ms S Shepherd 

Headteacher      Associate Headteacher 
 
 
 

 

http://www.bloxwichacademy.co.uk/

